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action by FSIS, including withholding the marks of inspection or suspending inspection services 
at Musa Halal Slaughter House, LLC, or other appropriate action.  
 
If you have any questions, feel free to contact Mr. Barney Welch, Deputy District Manager, by 
telephone at (404)562-5900 or by electronic mail at Barney.Welch@usda.gov. Additionally, you 
can contact the Atlanta District Office at (404) 562-5900 or by fax at (404) 562-5877. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Phyllis, Adams, DVM 
District Manager 
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